
Ms. Baker’s Weekly Buzz 
January 20, 2020 
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Note from the Teacher: 

We are off to a fantastic 

start in 2020! Thanks so 

much for all of your help! 

- - Attached is the information sheet for our 

Valentine’s Party. If possible, please return this 

form and $2 by February 7th. 

-  

- - We will be taking donations of hygiene items 

throughout the month of February for the care 

closet here at school. A list of items needed is on 

our class bulletin board. 

-  

- -Please read with your child (ren) daily!  

Schedule: 

Monday: Library 

Tuesday: Art 

Wednesday: Music 

Thursday: P.E. 

Friday: Computer 

 

Contact Information: 

Mandi Baker 

512.595.9571 

mbaker@wmsd.net 

Planning Period: 12:50-1:30 

 

Wish List: 

Ziploc Bags 

Hand Sanitizer 

Kleenex 

Clorox Wipes 

#2 Pencils 

 

A Look Back… 

This week’s birthdays: Hannah (22nd) & Jacob (25th) 

We won a pizza party for bringing the most cans for the can drive! 

We enjoyed counting all the different items sent for our 100 days of school party!  

 

Looking Forward… 

Shared Reading: The Hat 

Sight Words: with, no 

Letters and Sounds: Ff, Pp and Oo 

Math: Composing and Decomposing, recognizing, counting and using numbers to 8 

Writing: Writing first and last names, numbers to 8 and letters Ff, Pp and Oo 
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